
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/24/2017 7:02:38 AM
Subject: Re: DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD NOW ~ Website email from Ruth Johnson

​Correct. Should be this coming week.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 2:15 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: FW: DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD NOW ~ Website email from Ruth Johnson 
 
I was going to respond to this with the op-ed but it hasn’t been published anywhere, right?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: jruth129@gmail.com [mailto:jruth129@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 6:46 PM
 
Subject: DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD NOW ~ Website email from Ruth Johnson
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, It is time to STOP funding the death of little humans who cannot speak for themselves so 
I speak for them and say, STOP IT, STOP THE KILLING! of them. I do not my tax money to go for their 
killing, including Planned Parenthood. We have more than enough evidence from the filming that took place at 
Planted Parenthood that this business is all about making LOTS of money at KILLING innocent, defenseless 
babies. Taxpayers money should NOT go to for this. Shame on us as a society. An by the way, if women want 
general healthcare physicals, they can go to their State Departments of Health and get their healthcare physicals. 
Ruth A. Johnson
 

Ruth Johnson
 
962 Bama Ave
 
North Augusta, SC 29841
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